For office use only:

Email 437527-c8434115@whatdotheyknow.com

Title Cheque book schools

This is an email template. All text below this line will be copied in to an email and sent to the requestor. Please ensure that questions are answered fully and are suitable for publication. Any requests from journalist must be approved by the comms team.

Our ref 33061

Dear Mr Wilmot

Re: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (FOI) 2000 ACT RESPONSE

I am writing regarding your request for information dated 10th October 2017. You have requested the following information:

Please can you send me a list of all the secondary maintained cheque book schools in your region.

(The definition of a cheque book school; is a school that has direct access and control of its own bank account.)

There is only one Hounslow Maintained Secondary School in this category which is Gunnersbury Catholic School for Boys (we describe this as "full cash" rather than a cheque book school

The response to your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Copyright and misuse information

Most of the information that is provided in response to a FOI request will be owned by the London Borough of Hounslow and, therefore, covered by the Open Government Licence. However, the copyright of some of the information we share may be owned by another person or organisation (e.g. Ordnance Survey). Individuals and organisations are free to re-use any information covered by the Open Government Licence for commercial or non-commercial purposes, provided the terms of the licence are adhered to. Where the copyright of the information is owned by another person or organisation, you must apply to the copyright owner to obtain their permission for re-use.

Should you wish to make a request for information again, please complete our online form accessed via the link below as this will provide us with the required information to ensure a prompt response to your request: <u>Freedom Of Information online request</u>

Should you feel that the Council has dealt with your request for information inappropriately or wish to request a review of this response please contact the FOI Review Officer at foi@hounslow.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Joe | Customer Relations Officer London Borough of Hounslow, Civic Centre, Lampton Road, Hounslow, TW3 4DN Tel: 020 8583 5211 | Email: foi@hounslow.gov.uk

Information about Council services can be found on our website www.hounslow.gov.uk

Follow us online: Twitter: @LBofHounslow and Facebook: www.facebook.com/HounslowCouncil